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Dear Legislators: 

 

Please consider my opposition to Section 5 of SB1538. Let's just call this what it is. It 

is the Secretary of State's Office stating that providing up to 5,000 voter registration 

cards to an individual in aggregate has become simply, an inconvenience and 

expense that the Secretary of State's Office just doesn't agree with and is no longer 

willing to deal with (which is their obligated duty). That it is to be passed on to the 

taxpayer by having the requestor, print out, if needed, more than the suggested 500. 

It would seem to me that the monies given to the State of Oregon for the very 

purpose of printing these registration cards, should be used for that purpose. 

Otherwise, I would require that the State of Oregon provide to the taxpayer in writing, 

where the potential savings of monies otherwise, used for printing of these cards, 

would then be provided for use, instead of their original purpose.   


